
Cross-Party Group on Food  
 
26 February 2025 at 6pm, Committee Room 5 (hybrid option available), 
chaired by Rhoda Grant MSP 
 
Agenda 
1. Apologies for Absence  
2. Minutes of the Last Meeting (11 September 2024)  
3. Matters Arising 
4. How can we help to prevent food crime in the supply chain? 
 
There will be presentations from: 
 

• Professor Chris Elliott OBE, Honorary Professor of Food Safety at 
Queen's University Belfast 

• Helen Gillen - Regulatory Manager at the Food and Drink Federation 

• Ron McNaughton - Head of the Scottish Food Crime and Incidents Unit 
at Food Standards Scotland  

 
This will be followed by an open debate. 
 
5. AOB 
6. Dates of further meetings in 2025 
 

• 14 May 2025, 6pm  

• 10 September 2025 (AGM), 6pm  
 
 


